gi BRISTOL SCHOOL DISTRICT #1

Together - Growing ¢ Learning * Succeeding

Friday, December 3, 2021
Dear Bristol Families,

Please review the important upcoming weekly announcements compiled by Bristol's Administrative Team.

11/29-12/5 Boys Basketball & Bristol Cheer Sign Up: Sign up information for Boys Basketball (6-8) and Bristol
Cheer (7-8) has been emailed to families. Sign ups last through Sunday, December 5th.

12/10/21 - Bristol PTO Holiday Bake Sale Donations: PTO is hosting a bake sale and hot chocolate stand
fundraiser at Meyer Family Farm on Saturday, December 11th from 9am-4pm. We are looking for volunteers to
donate baked goods and treats. Strapped for time? Feel free to donate store-bought items. Please drop all
donations off in the main office on Friday, December 10th. All items must be sealed, packaged and labeled (PTO),
but do not need to be priced. Sign up here!

12/10/21 & 12/11/21 Bristol PTO Holiday Bake Sale Volunteers: Bristol PTO is in need of volunteers to help
man our booth for 1 1/2 hour time slots while customers are shopping for their perfect Christmas tree at the Meyer
Family Farm on Saturday, December 11th from 9am-4pm. Sign up here!

LET'S START A Blizzard of Tiindness
Bristol School Snowflakes e December 8-20, 2021

SAVE THE DATE: 12/8-12/20/2021- Let’s Start A Blizzard for Kindness! Bristol families and staff that would
like to donate a boxed book set, game, robotic or science kit, lego set, art supplies, craft kit, PJs (sizes 8-10),
slippers, snow boots or fidget toys to the Sharing Center are invited to grab a snowflake from the School Office or
District Office Foyer, decorate it, sign it and return it with the unwrapped gift by December 20th!

Support Bristol’s Athletic Program! The Bristol Booster Club could use another lending hand to help fundraise
for Bristol Athletics! If you or someone you know within the community would like to be a booster club
representative, please contact Michelle DeGoey at the following email address: msdegoey@gamail.com

Cold Weather Protocol: Our goal is to have the students outside for regularly scheduled recesses (refer to the
winter weather recess guidelines below). Please send your children to school in weather appropriate attire.

Winter Weather Recess Guidelines

Temperature Recess
10°F and above Full recess
Between 0-9°F Shortened Recess
Below 0°F Remain indoors

Inclement Weather School Closure Reminders: Families will receive an automated message. Please do not
call the school to see if classes will be held.

Inclement Weather Early Release Reminders: On rare occasions, a decision to close the school early might
have to be made. The school will take all precautions to make contact with parents or guardians. We encourage
all parents to develop an emergency procedure with their children if they are not at home when the child arrives
home early from school such as going to a neighbor’s house or arranging for your neighbor to have a key, going
to a babysitter’s house, calling a parent at work, etc.
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